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CHICAGO, Jan. 7, 2021 -- Boeing President and CEO David Calhoun today issued the following statement to
Boeing employees regarding recent events in Washington, D.C.:

“Boeing proudly serves a vital role with our U.S. government customer in defending democracy here, and
around the world. The vote of the people and the peaceful transition of government are core to our democracy.
Our company has a long history of working with elected officials over many years. In the spirit of bipartisanship,
we encourage them to work with President-elect Biden to unify our nation.”
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